United Nations Children's Fund Malaysia Country Office

Level 10, Menara PJH, No. 2, Jalan Tun Abdul Razak,

Precinct 2, 62100 Putrajaya, Malaysia Telephone: 1300 300 010 | Facsimile: (+6.03) 2093 8562

Website: www.unicef.org/malaysia | Email: donorcare@unicef.my



S0508034M1 Romarzila Binti Omar Faculty Human Development University Pendidikan Sultan Idris Department Of Early Childhood Education 35900 Tanjong Malim Perak

THANK YOU FOR CHANGING THE LIVES OF CHILDREN

Dear Romarzila Binti Omar.

In 2022, your donations supported us to make wonders happen for children around the world.

We were able to reach children in need no matter where they were and it wouldn't be possible without donors like you. We are grateful for your generous support!

You gave them a chance for a better future.

You kept your commitment to every child.

You made wonders happen.

On behalf of every child you supported, we say thank you!

We look forward to continuing to change the lives of more children with you this year.



Yours sincerely, **UNICEF Malaysia Team**





